September 29 – October 27, 2024

Dear School Administrator,

The purpose of this letter is to provide you with information regarding the All American Quarter Horse Congress. As the world's largest horse show and Columbus and Ohio's largest annual convention, participants of this event are receiving a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to enhance their athletic capabilities, as well as further their educational knowledge of horses and the horse industry.

We greatly appreciate your understanding and flexibility in excused absences in this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel free to call Autumn Bowlby at 614-505-7200 ext. 124.

Sincerely,

Autumn Bowlby

Marketing & Communications Director Ohio Quarter Horse Association